To whom it may concern,

I, Eileen would like to thank the four students from W.P.I. as they have enlightened me with their high energy and intelligence they brought to my home. But most of all, the passion that your well educated students had while taking the time to demonstrate their products and to answer the questions that I had about the products. The claw has helped me to reach cups in the kitchen cabinet when I need a drink. Also take some stress off of staff where I don't have to call every 5 minutes. I have been able to reach my clothes in the closet that's at a higher level, which has helped me increase my level of independence.

They also helped me to keep my I pad charged more consistently; overnight and during the day as I take my I pad to day program. It's easier for me to charge and I look forward to using it because I know I can do it on my own and don't have to worry about breaking the wire anymore. Finally, they have introduced me to an egg cracker that I have not used yet. I'm still in the process of working it but very excited to help with breakfast and bake for the holidays.

Sincerely,

Eileen Stefan